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Unity FBLA: 
Excellence at FBLA State! 

On Monday, March 28th, and 
Tuesday, March 29th, 17 
students from the Unity FBLA 
chapter competed at the state 
competition in Madison, 
Wisconsin. Mrs. Ahlgren, the 
FBLA Coordinator, shared 
that it truly was a remarkable 
experience with this year’s 
group because of their 
commitment and how much 
they enjoyed the time 
together. After wrapping up 
round 1 on Monday, the Unity 

FBLA program had the highest 
number of competitors (8) 
move on to compete in round 2 
on Tuesday. As all eight 
competitors gave it their all, 4 
students received honors to 
compete at the national level 
this summer! Congratulations 
to all of the students for their 
hard work and dedication. All 
of you represented Unity High 
School with excellence and 
poise! Keep up the great work 
and keep the momentum!  

As the winter months have come to a close and 
everyone heads into Spring, Unity High School will 
be hosting a plethora of exciting events and activities 
for students, parents, and community members alike. 
Some of the activities include but are not limited to, 
Prom, National Honor Society induction banquet, the 
Awards Banquet, the Powwow hosted by the Migizi 

Club, baseball, softball, golf, boys and girls track, Ag 
On The Lawn, Graduation, and the Grad. Party. 
Overall, we are looking forward to the next two 
months, and stay tuned for important communication 
regarding all of these events and more. You will be 
able to find information on the District website as 
well as the various social media platforms.  

Exciting Events 
Check out the Unity Website 
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UNITY EAGLES 

What a Spring It Will Be! 
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Unity FFA students Natasha Reed, 
Sam Majeske, and Emma Mullin had 
the awesome opportunity to compete 
at the Sectional Leadership 
Development Event at Flambeau 
High School. They did very well! 

High School Sophomore, Elliot Jones, 
competed in the 2022 CVTC Ag Skills 
Floriculture event. Incredibly, Elliot 
placed first in the event and 
represented Unity High School 
extremely well. Congrats Elliot! 

In March, several students from the 
HS Student Council, as well as the 
Middle School Student Council, 
went to CESA 11 for a leadership 
conference. They came up with 
great plans for the future! 

Congratulations to Ruth Dikkers and 
Piper Nelson for their excellent musical 
skills. Ruth will be performing with the 
State Honors Treble Choir, and Piper 
will be performing with the State 
Honors Band! 

“Practice like you have never won…compete 
like you have never lost.” 

 
March was Youth Art Month and 
the art teachers at all levels sought 
opportunities to highlight various 
forms of student artwork. Here, 
Neveah Schultz is featured with 
some of her outstanding pieces. 
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